


This is also the first time and the first semester which 

gets to undergo the latest rule: which is to wear a 

UNIFORM. All female students have to wear a dove 

grey shirt with white dupatta and white trousers from 

this session onwards. When asked about this latest 

rule, many girls wore a sad face, “not at all happy with 

this decision. Who would be?

I had stitched many colourful new shirts and now they 

have to be left hanging in my wardrobe while I wear this 

dull shirt”. On the other hand, the male students who 

had already been afflicted with a dress code for the last 

many years had no such issue with their uniform – who 

said one should look at one side of the picture only?






